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Dear Students and Families,  

Hello there! My name is Mrs. Ritts, and I will be one of your teachers at Pine Run this 

year. I am so excited to meet you and learn all about you. First, let me tell you a bit about 

myself. I have a sweet daughter, who just turned one, named Olivia and I’m married to my 

husband, Mike. We love spending time together by taking walks, watching any Philadelphia 

sports game, and cooking or baking different foods for Olivia to try (so far, she loves 

everything).  

I earned Master’s Degree in Education from Holy Family University and I have a 

Bachelor’s Degree in Psychology from Temple University. For the past seven years, I have 

worked as an Autistic Support Teacher at Jamison Elementary where I taught students in grades 

Kindergarten through fifth grade. This year I have the awesome opportunity to teach at Pine 

Run. I have heard such wonderful things about Pine Run and am excited to be here. I love being 

a teacher and working with students to reach their fullest potential (while having fun of 

course). Please feel free to reach out with any questions, I’m looking forward to a year full of 

learning and fun! 

See you soon,  

Mrs. Ritts   (britts@cbsd.org) 

mailto:britts@cbsd.org

